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 We support two projects run by CBRS in Nepal. The first is 
the general project, which we have been able to sustain for 
more than twenty years. This is functioning well; we had 
envisaged having to divert funds again this year to help 
people suffering because of Covid-19, but this has not been 
necessary. The Omicron wave lasted for two weeks and 
although many people, including CBRS staff, were infected, 
there were very few serious cases or deaths. Life is therefore 
back to normal in Nepal. Two longstanding members of staff 
have left CBRS. Govinda has retired having reached the age 
of 60 this is CBRS’ official policy. Yao Maya has also 
stopped work to look after her mother and grandmother. 
They have been replaced.  
 
 
 
From July 2021 to January 2022, CBRS has completed: 
11 income generation projects, 20 ongoing child 
sponsorship programs, helping 35 children to continue 
school attendance, four self-help group training 
sessions, distribution of 21 disability aids, 4 awareness 
raising events in schools and helped 10 clients obtain 
disability cards.  
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For more information please visit our website at wilkinsmemorialtrust.org.uk 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

The second project is our outreach which is achieving good results with two workers helping 200 
clients they can visit 10-12 children per day. They have formed a good working relationship with the 
local government. CBRS will analyse the clients’ needs to decide who requires ongoing support and 
who can continue with s self-help group plus local government help. 

 

 


